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WINTER 2015 
Newsletter 

The Dennis Conservation Trust is a not for profit, member supported organization 
working to protect open space, water resources and wildlife habitat  

within the Town of Dennis. 

www.DennisConservationTrust.org 

President's Message 
 
Thank you, each and every one of 
you, for your support as members of 
our Trust. Without your            
membership, and the additional  
contributions you make to the    
Dennis Conservation Trust, the 
Town of Dennis would be the   
poorer in open space preserved.  
 
Because of you, we are able to    
preserve the land – and in doing so, 
we preserve a living history. 
We take what has been here a very 
long time – a field, a pond, a marsh, 
a forest, and even an ever-changing 
coastline – and we pass it along for 
future generations. 
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In this protected open space, we provide a refuge for humans and for 
wildlife.  We provide a place of peace with room to stretch arms and 
minds. We provide continuity. We leave this place as it was and can  
continue to be, a trail through the woods … a trail through time… where 

people can watch an osprey make a 
living, soaring above a family    
exploring nature. 
 
"We must protect the forest for our 
children, grandchildren and      
children yet born.  We must protect 
the forest for those who can't speak 
for themselves such as birds,     
animals, fish and trees." 1 
 

 
As I walk on the land that we have preserved or helped to preserve, 
whether that be Crowe's Pasture, Bass River Park, Sea View Playland, 
Grassy Pond, the open space at Chase Garden Creek, or anywhere among 
the 600 acres we have conserved, together, I am energized.  
 
Please take the time to wander and wonder at the bounty you have     
conserved. Please become enthralled in the peace and beauty you have     
allowed to continue. Turn over a stone, lean on a tree, place your hand in 
the water, enjoy all that is nature … and smile, because you, yes you, did 
it.  You preserved this land. 
 
"What are the natural features which make a township handsome?  A  
river, with its waterfalls and meadows, a lake, a hill, a cliff or individual 
rocks, a forest, and ancient trees standing singly.  Such things are     
beautiful; they have a high use which dollars and cents never represent. 
If the inhabitants of a town were wise, they should seek to preserve these 
things, though at a considerable expense; for such things educate far 
more than any hired teachers or preachers." 2 

 
Thank you for being a member of the Dennis Conservation Trust. 
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1-Qwatsinas (Hereditary Chief Edward Moody), Nuxalk Nation  
2-Henry David Thoreau 

The DCT has moved! 
In July 2015, the Dennis Conservation Trust relocated offices with the  
Compact of Cape Cod Conservation Trusts, Inc. to the Brewster              
Conservation Trust’s Hay Conservation Center. The property is the     
former residence of John Hay, one of Cape Cod’s most prominent      
nature writers.  

Our new office is situated on 
over 50 acres of conservation 
land.  The DCT is excited about 
our new location, particularly 
with the ability to work side by 
side with the Compact as well as 
the  Brewster and                  
Harwich Conservation Trusts. 
Our mailing address is the same, 
but note our new phone number 
is 508-694-7812. 

Years from now, when you  and your future  
generations walk the  

natural paths and places of Dennis, take pride in  
knowing that your  

continued efforts preserve them. 
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This family-friendly event will take place on May 21st along Bass River. 
Get your ducks in a row by purchasing your  

duck raffle tickets ahead of time.  
Please visit www.dennisconservationtrust.org/2016-dct-rubber-duck-race  

for information about the event and for online sales.  

Save the date for the 2016 DCT Rubber Duck Race!  
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Get to know the DCT AmeriCorps Volunteer 
AmeriCorps volunteers assist the DCT in many ways. We are delighted 
to introduce you to our new volunteer, who will be working with us 
through July 2016. Among the projects he’ll be working on are creating 
baseline reports for publicly-owned properties on which the DCT holds a          
conservation easement, improving the DCT’s reporting systems,                 
and assistance with land management projects. 
 
“My name is Sasha Moser and I am 22 years 
old, from Saint Louis, MO.  I was born in 
Ukraine, and lived in the city of Mariupol until 
I was adopted at 14. I graduated from high 
school in 2012, and have attended college for 
about year and a half. As of today, I have not 
yet figured out what I want to become in life, 
and so I decided to put school on hold for now 
and joined AmeriCorps Cape Cod to explore 
some ideas and maybe possible career choices.  
 
AmeriCorps Cape Cod is a full-time, residential 
program that is funded by Barnstable County 
and through grants from the Massachusetts   
Service Alliance and the Corporation for       
National and Community Service. The program 
focuses on environmental natural resource management, disaster         
preparedness and response, education, and volunteer engagement.          
In my spare time I enjoy writing fiction, and learning code, and Netflix is 
one of my guilty pleasures.” 
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Are you interested in volunteer         
opportunities with the DCT? 

Join the DCT on the third 
Monday of each month from   
1-3PM for land maintenance 
projects. Activities include but 
are not limited to trail     
maintenance, litter pick-up, 
and sign installation. 
 
Contact the DCT Administra-
tor, Katherine Garofoli, for 
more information.                          
 
Call 508-694-7812 or email at 
katherine@thecompact.net  
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Board of Trustees 
Joseph Masse, President  

Carole Bell, Vice-President  
James Wick, Treasurer 

Connie Bechard 
David Berry 

Dianne Callan 
Frank Dahlstrom 
Dorria DiManno 
Richard Johnston 
Beverley LeBlanc 
Paul McCormick 
Connie Mooers 

Edmond Nickerson 
Paul Prue 
John Todd 

Christopher Wadsworth 
 

Advisors 
Norman Taupeka 
Kathleen Fowler 

Dorria Marsh 
 

Administrator 
Katherine Garofoli 

Thank You for your support 

Do you have gently used yard 
tools that you                         

no longer need? 
The DCT would like to increase its tool      
inventory for land maintenance projects. 
We are looking for the following: 
 
 Hand loppers 
 Rakes 
 Pruning shears 
 Hand saws 
 
Please contact Katherine Garofoli if you 
are interested in donating tools.            
Call 508-694-7812 and we will        
schedule a pick up. 
 

Thank you! 
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Salt marshes and barrier beaches provide essential ecological function 
without bias, and do not adhere to town lines. When an environmentally 
sensitive and economically significant property along Chase Garden 
Creek was threatened, the Dennis Conservation Trust jumped into action.    

In 2015, the DCT became 
an active partner in a     
$3 million regional effort 
that will preserve        
29.7 acres of critical    
habitat while protecting 
10 acres of the regional 
shellfish industry’s source 
of oyster and clam seed. 
In addition to committing 
$325,000 of its own 
funds, the DCT worked 
diligently with state agencies, Barnstable County,                                   
the Nature Conservancy, and the Towns of Yarmouth and Dennis.  

   

While closing on the project was scheduled 
for September 2015, the MA Executive 
Office of Energy and Environmental      
Affairs requested that the conservation  
restriction be recorded by June, ultimately 
impacting the DCT’s fundraising         
campaign. To meet its financial             
commitment, the DCT borrowed $150,000 
from the Compact of Cape Cod            
Conservation Trusts, Inc. Although the 
property is protected forever, the DCT is 
still trying to raise its share of the funds we 
committed to the project. 

 

     Please consider making a contribution to this important 
effort that the DCT had such an important part in.  

The Conservation Area and  
Hatchery at Chase Garden Creek 
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Support from Local Businesses 

The Dennis Conservation Trust is grateful for the significant support it 
receives for its signature events, like the annual auction, and other         
fund-raising and public education initiatives. Please join us in              
recognizing some of the local businesses that go “above and beyond” to 
help DCT be successful. 

 
Hart Farm Nursery and Garden 
Center, owned by Don Kossack, 
has helped the DCT for several 
years, from donating seedlings for 
the Earth Day Tree Giveaway,           
to advertising in the DCT Auction 
Book, and supplying plants for the 
DCT adopted traffic islands.        
Thank you, Don.  
 

 
 
Another huge “thank you” goes to 
Reeves Landscaping for their    
assistance in planting the two DCT 
adopted traffic islands at              
the Route 134 and                       
Upper County Road intersection.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
E.J. McGrath has consistently      
supported the DCT Annual Auction 
through its corporate advertisement. 
But this year, the group has been 
even more generous, by allowing the 
DCT to hold its regular meetings in 
their office in Dennis. We are most 
appreciative. 
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2015 Dennis Conservation Trust Membership 

Harry & Phyllis Bower 
Elizabeth & Richard Currie 
Joseph & Rosemary Masse 
Woodruff Price 

Daniel Swords 
John & Deborah Todd 
Christopher & Lori Wadsworth 
Jim & Helen Wick  

BENEFACTORS 

PARTNERS 

ADVOCATES 

Eric & Lynn Anderson 
Donald & Virginia Bates 
Robert & Marjorie Bland 
Frank & Shawn Dahlstrom 
Pamela & Robert DiFilippo 
Steve & Nancy Fischman 
Elizabeth Hayden 
Peter & Holly Howe 

Robert & Jeanine Little 
Patricia & Paul McCarthy 
Carol O'Donnell 
Sarah Rothermel 
Daniel & Dorothy Salmon 
Diana Skogseth 
Norman Taupeka 
Mark & Barbara Wetzel 

Patricia & Peter Barnes 
Dennis & Marie Corcoran 
Susan Dahm 
Mark & Dawn Donovan 
Eileen & Anthony Essaye 
Robert Farias 
Gary & Elaine Fialky 
William Flanagan 
Thomas & Leslie Gardner 
Muriel Hanger 
John & Teresa Howe 
Michael & Patricia Landine 

Denman McNear 
Connie & Marilyn Mooers 
Alice & G. Frederick Perkins, Jr. 
Paul & Barbara Prue 
Jason Reeves 
Elizabeth & John Roper 
Richard Spies 
Peter & Schatze Thorp 
Chris Towle 
Mitchell & Barbara Wand 
Daniel Whitney 
Regis & Johannes Worsoe 

PATRONS 

John & Barbara Amiro 
Bud & Virginia Anderson 
Harry Authelet JR 
Robert & Linda Barsch 
Carolyn & Francis Basler 
Barry & Phyllis Beckwith 
William & Carole Bell 
Norma Sandison & Bruce Bennett 
Wayne & Janine Bergeron 
Kathryn & John Boger 
Patrick & Barbara Bresnahan III 
Carolann & Stanley Bryant 
Faith & Joseph Buscone 

Kerry O'Donnell & Roy Campana 
Margaret Cerbone 
Natalie Chase 
Ed & Agnes Chatelain 
Sigita Clark 
W. Robert & Carolyn Connor 
Ross & Susan Coppelman 
James & Marianne Crowley 
Elizabeth Day 
Suzanne Day 
Michael Delaney 
Kathleen & John DeMeyer 
Thomas Buto & Frederick DiMaio 
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2015 Dennis Conservation Trust Membership 
PATRONS CONTINUED 

Dorria DiManno 
Nancy & Tom Dingman 
Katherine Dorshimer 
Margaret Duby 
Laurence Eaton 
Ronald Fenn 
Bradley & Nancy Field 
Gerald Foley, Jr. 
Ken & Carolyn Foster 
Kathleen Fowler 
Robert & Margaret Giles 
Robert & Carole Goldberg 
James & Karen Goode 
Michael & Sheila Graziosi 
Mary Haltermann 
Ray & Donna Hebert 
Bonnie & Jack Hempel 
Mary & Daniel Herlihy 
Geraldine Herold 
Michael & Joan Horgan 
Peter & June Howes 
William & Anita Hussey 
John Iappini 
Nancy Jamieson 
Edward Jarosz 
Stephen & Judith Kaplan 
Henry & Susan Kelley, II 
Jura Koncius 
Tom O'Hearn & Pam Kukla 
James & Michele Kyrimes 
Christine & Paul Leofanti 
Paul & Kathleen LoVerme 
Elisabeth Luick 
Martha & Christopher Manning 
Margaret & Kenneth McAloon 
Paul & Christina McCormick 
Thomas & Olivia McDonough 
Kimberly & John McDowell 
Sheryl McMahon 
Susan McNeice 
John & Janet McSorley 

Paula & David Miller 
Cathy Milligan 
Regina Mullen 
Thomas & Maria Murphy 
Richard & Cheryl Neu 
Karen Nicholson &  
Steve Lafland Nicholson 
Joan Nickerson 
Edmond Nickerson 
John & Margaret O’Brien 
John & Karen O'Connor 
Meredith Zona & Carolyn Parsons 
Penny Salome & Marquerite Powers 
Jonathan & Donna Richman 
Dan Rosenbach 
Constance & Peter Rosenberger 
Patricia Rothermel 
Kenneth & Beverly Roy 
Maureen & Bill Ryan 
Paula & Michael Sarli 
William & Erica Scatchard 
Frederick & Susan Schultz 
Jane & Michael Sheehan 
Dwight & Lucy Shepard 
Carmela Turco & Eugene Sheridan 
Marjorie Shuman 
Thomas & Martha Spalding 
John & Shirley Stacy 
Judith November & Jerry Stagg 
Robert & Joan Stout 
David & Rita Taugher 
Sarah & C. Benjamin Thacher 
Eugene & Polly Theroux 
Peter & Schatze Thorp 
Robert & Mary Uek 
Janet & Frank Verny 
Eric & Lynne Weber 
Martha Weilbacher 
Lucile White 
Jane & David Wood 
Richard & Joan Yasi 

THE POWER OF YOUR SUPPORT  
With your financial support at any level, the DCT will confidently embark on the 
next 25 years with its mission to further preserve the natural beauty of our town.  
Renew your membership online at www.DennisConservationTrust.org or mail 

your check to DCT at P.O. Box 67, East Dennis, MA 02641. 
9 
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2015 Dennis Conservation Trust Membership 
ASSOCIATES 
Donald & Kathleen Adams 
William & Karen Alex 
Richard & Louise Armstrong 
Robert & Constance Bacchiochi 
Lin DiManno & Richard Bagge 
Thomas & Joan Bagley 
Francis & Diane Baldini 
Beverly Basile 
Karen & Norman Benoit 
Peter & Judy Berrien 
Steve & Roberta Berrien 
David & Alice Berry 
John & Sara Bestgen 
Vonda Wathen & Barbara Boyer 
Lorraine & Janet Campagnoni 
Frank & Jeanne Carrick 
Max Cavallaro 
Nancy Clairmont 
Barbara Clark 
William & Paula Clark 
Roseanne Garner & Ernest Cole 
Joan Corell 
Michael Curcio 
Nancy & James Curley 
Gerald Curtin 
Timothy & Sharon Deane 
Lawrence & Holly Demers 
Diane & Joseph Donato 
Robert & Sarah Eldridge 
Thomas & Janet Fink 
Clement & Lisa Foye 
Keith Gattozzi 
David Goldman 
Wendy Grassi 
Anne Hadjimina 
Thomas & Gale Hamilton 
Elizabeth Hayden 
Jim & Kia Heavey 
Eri Henderson 
Andrea Ciota & Eugene Hines 
George & Marianne Holland 
Phyllis Horton 
Elizabeth & Edward Hurley 
Frank Interlichia 
Frank & Anne Kaminsky 
Carolyn Kiess 
Karen LaFauci 
Krista Lane 
Beverley LeBlanc 

Thomas Lemond 
Jeanne Linxweiler 
Robert & Patricia Locarni 
Ralph & Rose Luedeker 
James Luskay 
Robert & Mary Jane Mahoney 
John & Anne Manteiga 
Amelia Marcin 
Malcolm & Virginia Marsden 
Diane O'Donnell & Jim Massman 
Theresa Matrango 
Richard & Rosemary Maye 
Mary Merz 
John & Anne Messier 
David & Cynthia Mohrman 
John & Margaret Moran 
Camille Murphy 
Colum & Arlene Nugent 
Robert & Susie O'Brien 
Wayne & Marie Oliver 
Robert & Barbara Perkins 
Thomas Philpott, Jr. 
Stephen & Nina Prikazsky 
Monda Prior 
Joseph & Louise Rak 
Mark & April Robinson 
Marieanne Romanick 
Irene Scaltsas 
Mrs. Meriwether Schmid 
Rebecca Schmidt 
Margaret Sears  
Mark & Virginia Segalini 
Joanne & Roger Shoemaker 
Anne Simpson 
Andrew Singer 
Barbara & Richard Smith 
Ellen & Ingmar Soderholm 
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MEMBERS 
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Connie & Glenn Bechard 
Judith Beeten 
Steve & Lois Bendoris 
Diane & William Bennett 
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Daniel & Cheryl Bowman 
Jill & Paul Brennan 
Robert & Barbara Burger 
Jeffrey & Rosemary Burk 
Brian & Nancy Burns 
Dianne Callan 
Daniel Casey 
Kerry & Laura Cassin 
Paul & Susan Cormier 
Walter & Mary Crowell 
Albert & Lillian Cugini 
Kevin Daley 
Peter  Degree 
Susan DeSilver 
Virginia Devine 
Michelle Dears-Donahue &                  
Patrick Donahue 
Patricia Dowd 
Elaine & Paul Dratch 
Judith Dubin 
Bruce & Mary Dunbar 
Beth Dunn 
James Egan 
Jane & Edward Englehaedt 
Virginia Estwanick 
H. C. Finer 
Seth Gelsthorpe 
Rosemarie & Eugene Gentuso 
Philip & Marjorie Gerdine 
Mary Anne Germain 
Marc & Maxine Goldberg 
Richard Granger 
Nancy Hannaford & Gordon Greer 

Clare Hall 
Florence Harris 
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Helga Henderson 
Susan Hine 
Richard Holt 
Arthur Husk 
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Christina Jervant 
Irene John 
Meredith Johnston 
Richard Johnston 
Fred & Ann Jones 
Gwynn Kane 
Gladys Kearney 
Patricia Keith 
Jeremiah & Lynn Kellett 
Gerrard & Eileen Kelley 
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Edward Lawn 
John & Susan LeBlond 
Mary Lewis 
Flora Livingston 
Judith & John Livingstone 
Yvette Locke 
James & Diane MacKirdy 
Susan & Werner Makowski 
Joseph & Cynthia Maressa 
Anne & Duane Mason 
Margaret May 
Barbara McGrath 
Margaret & Edward McHugh 
Joanne & Francis McIlhenny 
Andrew Melnick 
Regina Mullen 
Harriet Muska 
Michele Myers 
Barbara Nerney 
Frances Nohling 
Janet Nye 
Sumner & Evelyn Perlman 
Mary Hill Peters 
William & Mary Raycraft 11 
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Frank & Jeanne Carrick 
Max Cavallaro 
Nancy Clairmont 
Barbara Clark 
William & Paula Clark 
Roseanne Garner & Ernest Cole 
Joan Corell 
Michael Curcio 
Nancy & James Curley 
Gerald Curtin 
Timothy & Sharon Deane 
Lawrence & Holly Demers 
Diane & Joseph Donato 
Robert & Sarah Eldridge 
Thomas & Janet Fink 
Clement & Lisa Foye 
Keith Gattozzi 
David Goldman 
Wendy Grassi 
Anne Hadjimina 
Thomas & Gale Hamilton 
Elizabeth Hayden 
Jim & Kia Heavey 
Eri Henderson 
Andrea Ciota & Eugene Hines 
George & Marianne Holland 
Phyllis Horton 
Elizabeth & Edward Hurley 
Frank Interlichia 
Frank & Anne Kaminsky 
Carolyn Kiess 
Karen LaFauci 
Krista Lane 
Beverley LeBlanc 
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2015 Dennis Conservation Trust Membership 
MEMBERS CONTINUED 
Larry Riley 
Russell & Diane Robbins 
Daniel & Patricia Ryan 
Susan Sargent 
Heidi Schadt 
Harold & Sue Schwartz 
Dorria Marsh & Christopher Simmons 
Laurie & Djordje Soc 
Anne & Andre Speyer 
James & Virginia Steinberg 
Katie & Nora Sugermeyer 
Marguerite & J. Paul Sundstrom 
Larry & Nancy Symington 

Ursula Taggart 
Susan Tremblay 
M. Eileen Urquhart 
Anne Marie Walker 
Raymond & Janet Ward  
Richard & Judith Watts 
Stanley & Carolyn Weiss 
A. Theodore & Marsha Welburn 
Barbara Welch 
Barbara Bennett & Ernest White 
Jane Whitley 
Gayle Kenerson Williams 
Nancy Woodworth 

$10,000+ Level 
John & Lynn Babcock 
The Cooperative Bank of Cape Cod 
Brewster Conservation Trust 
Anne & Steven Dodge 
Fields Pond Foundation 
Joseph & Rosemary Masse 
Woodruff Price 
Paul & Barbara Prue 
Leonard & Pamela Schaeffer 
John & Deborah Todd 
Jim & Helen Wick 
 
$1,000- 5,000 Level 
The Cape Cod Five Charitable Foundation 
Phillip & Roberta Catchings 
Chatham Conservation Foundation 
The Compact of Cape Cod Conservation 
Trust, Inc. 
Jack & Eileen Connors 
Frank & Shawn Dahlstrom 
Dorria DiManno 
Richard & Shirley Fennell 
Linnet Tse & John Forsyth 
Friends of Pleasant Bay 
Harwich Conservation Trust 
Leonard Johnson 
Richard Johnston 
Duane & Anne Mason 
Paul & Christina McCormick 
Connie & Marilyn Mooers 
Richard & Cheryl Neu 
Christopher & Lori Wadsworth 
 
 

 

$200-500 Level 
Stephen & Mindy  Abbott 
Connie & Glenn Bechard 
Robert & Marjorie Bland 
Lori Colmer 
Dennis & Marie Corcoran 
Lynn DiManno & Richard Bagge 
Elizabeth Hayden 
Peter & Holly Howe 
Harry Howe 
John & Teresa Howe 
Thomas & Patricia Johnston 
Margaret Kane 
Haralyn Kuckes 
Norm Taupeka 
Lucile White 
Christine Boyer & Frank Zwigard 
 
Up to $150 Level 
Kristen Andres 
Paula Bacon 
Wayne & Jeanine Bergeron 
James & Carolyn Bosserman 
Carolann & Dennis Buckley 
Natalie Chase 
Nancy Clairmont 
Sigita Clark 
Kevin Daley 
Paul & Barbara Davis 
Mary Dingman-Abel and Christoher Abel 
Jane Eacobacci 
Paul & Padraig Galvin 
Shannon Goheen & Thomas Huettner 
Clare Hall 
David Hollander 
John Iappini 

2015 Donations to DCT Land Acquisition Projects 
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2015 Donations in Memory of 
Carol Drake 

 Peter & Deborah Henderson 
 Thomas & Martha Spalding 
 Patricia Rothermel 
 Elizabeth Van Sant 

 
John & Dorothy Magee 

 Catherine Milligan 
 
Janice H. Pring 

 Dr. Richard Holt 
 
 

Mary C. Sword 
 Daniel Swords 
 

Allie Dingman 
 Christopher & Lori Wadsworth 

 
Tom & Allie Dingman 

 Nancy & Tom Dingman 
 
Mary & John Subak 

 Dennis & Marie Corcoran 
 

Ann Price 
 Woodruff Price 

2015 Donations in Honor of 
Paul Prue 
 Phyllis Horton 
 Dorria DiManno 
 
 

Richard Johnston 
 Mark & April Robinson 
 
Glenn Bechard 
 Lynn Creamer 

Photo taken by Zygote Digital Films 
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Up to $150 Level continued 
Paul & Lois Katanik 
Charles & Lois Kerbel 
Carol & Stephen Malaquias 
Joseph & Cynthia Maressa 
Sheryl McMahon 
Marieanne Romanick 
Heidi Schadt 
Deanna & Stuart Schoenly 

Frederick & Susan Schultz 
Bob & Wendy Taupeka 
Eugene & Polly Theroux 
Peter & Schatze Thorp 
Aram Tomasian 
Rosemary & Tom Wall 
Robert & Deborah Wilson 
Frank & Mary Wojciechowski 
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2015 DCT Corporate Auction Sponsors  
Platinum 
Cooperative Bank of Cape Cod 
Joly, McAbee & Weinert Real Estate 
Hart Farms 
Quivet Cellars 
Don & Karen Froude 
C & O Donuts LLC 
Gina's by the Sea 
Mary Higgins Clark 
Wood Family Dental 
Galvin Brothers 
Richard & Cheryl Neu 
 
Gold 
Law Offices of Singer & Singer 
E. Lambton Landscaping LLC. 
Law Offices of Kathleen Fowler, LLC 
Breakaway- Hall Oil 
Baskin's True Value 
PKM Contractors 
Cape Cod Five Cents Savings Bank 

Silver 
Merrill Lynch Wealth Management 
A3 Architects, Inc. 
E.J. McGrath Insurance Agency 
Cindy VanWagenen, CPA 
Organic Market of Chatham, Dennis Port 
and Mashpee 
Breakfast Room 
Encore Construction 
Frank A. Dahlstrom, DMD. PC 
e2 Solar 
MCDonnell Mechanical Services 
Sesuit Neck Property Owners Assoc. 
Black Eel Outfitters 
Quivet Neck Homeowners 
Doane Beal & Ames 
OldeCape Sotheby's International Realty 
Mid-Cape Home Centers 
Hallett Funeral Home 
 
Other Corporate Sponsors 
Joyce Landscaping 
Dickey Insurance 
AAA Southern New England 
Dr. Michael Bittrich, DMD 
Foran Realty 
ERA Real Estate 

14 

Auction photographs provided by  
Fleeting Moments Photography 

2015 DCT Auction Donations  

15 

A Stitch in Time 
Agway of Cape Cod 
All American Bar & Grill 
Anahata Tan 

Andy & Kelly Bolam 
Annie's Crannies 
Aquacultural Research Corporation 
Auntie's Ice Cream 
Barbo's Furniture 
Barnstable Harbor Eco Tours 
Bass River Cruises &  
Bass River Kayaks 
Birdwatchers General Store 
Black Eel Outfitters 
Bonatt's Bakery 
C & O Donuts 

Cape Abilities Farm 
Cape Air 
Cape Cinema 
Cape Cod Computer Doctor 
Cape Cod Cranberry Harvest 
Cape Cod Museum of Art 
Cape Cod Museum of Art 
Cape Cod Museum of  
Natural History 
Cape Cod Waterways 
Cape Kayaking 
Cape Playhouse 
Chapin's 
Chatham Bars Inn 
Chatham Chorale 
Chip & Ellen Dickson 
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2015 DCT Auction Donations  

16 

Colombo's Cafe & Pastries 
Crockers Nurseries 
Dennis Fire Department 
Dennis Public Market 
Dennisport House of Pizza 
DiParma's 
Don & Dave's Automotive 
Dorria DiManno 
Robert Creeden 
East Dennis Oyster Farm 
Entertainment Cinemas 
Freedom Boat Club 
Fritz Glass 

Galvin Brothers 
Gerardi’s Cafe 
Gina's by the Sea 
Good Friends Café 
Hart Farm 
Harvest Gallery and Wine Bar 
Honey Dew Donuts 
Hubbard Paint 
Hyannis Yacht Club 
Jack Connors 
Jack's Outback II 
Janine B. Sportfishing, Inc 
Jeremy's Barber Shop 
John & Debbie Todd 
Kate's Seafood 
Kraft Family 
Kream N' Kone 
LaScala Restaurant 
Le Primitif Galleries 
Lighthouse Inn 
Lois Bendoris 
Lost Dog Pub 
Marianne Crowley 

Marshside Restaurant 
Mary Higgins Clark 
Mashantum Tennis Club 
Massage Matters Cape Cod 
Mill Stone Pottery 
Napa Valley Vintner Joseph Carr 
Nolan Car Care 
Northside Liquors 
Not Your Average Joes 
Ocean Edge Resort & Golf Club 
Odile 
Old South Dennis Village Association 
Oliver's 

2015 DCT Auction Donations  

17 

Paradise Pizza 
Paula Bacon 
Photo Jenic Studio 
Pirates Cove 
Pool 'N' Patio 
Quan Chinese Kitchen 
Red Cottage 
Riverway Lobster House & 
Wimpy's 
Ross Coppelman Goldsmith 
Route 134 Auto Care 
Royal II 
Sailing Cow Cafe 

Sayan Collection 
Scargo Café 
Scargo Pottery 
School Street Market 
Second Nature Gardenworks 
Sesuit Harbor Café 
Sesuit Harbor House 
Ship Shop 
Showtime Pizza 
Skipper Restaurant 
Skippy's Pier 1 
Smith's Time Shop 
Smuggler's Ice Cream 
Stage Stop Candy LTD 
StarBoard Side Landscaping 
Stonewood Products 
Subway Whites Path 
Summer Shanty 
Sundae School 
Sundancer's 
Swan River Seafood Restaurant 
Taupeka-Roberson Family 
the Barn 
The Barn/Details 

 
 
The Dog House 
The Mercantile 
The Red Pheasant Inn 
True Value Hardware 
Underground Bakery 
US Foodservice 
What's The Scoop 
William Davis 
Your Reflection 
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A look back on 2015... 

In April 2015, the DCT 
hosted a press          
conference along with 
its project partners to 
talk about efforts to 
protect 39.7 acres along 
Chase Garden Creek. 

The DCT introduced the 
first of four Interactive  
Conservation Sites at the 
Dorothy Connors Bell 
Conservation Area at 
Grassy Pond. 

The DCT completed several land 
maintenance projects including 
beach grass planting at its     
property on Shore Road in            
Dennis Village. 

18 

The DCT is  
gearing up for 
a busy 2016! 

 
We hope you 
will be a part 

of it. 

The DCT hosted several 
walks and lectures. The 
very  popular DCT oyster 
walk occurred in October 
2015. A big thanks to              
East Dennis Oyster Farms 
for providing a          
demonstration. 

The DCT had a special joint  
Annual Meeting where   
former DCT President, 
Richard Johnston, received 
the Ansel Chaplin Award 
for all of his conservation 
efforts. 

19 
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